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    BARNES COUNTY LEPC 
Wednesday July 10, 2019 

 
In Attendance: 
 
Scott Magnuson  Valley City Fire Department 
Sue Lloyd   Barnes County Emergency Management 
Phil Hatcher  Valley City Police Department 
Matthew Sprague Mercy Hospital 
Jed Reile  Barnes County Sheriff’s Department 
DuWayne Didier Sanborn Fire Department 
Robbie Hertz  ND National Guard 
Holly Neuberger Barnes County Dispatch 
John Froelich  Barnes County Commission 
Frank Balak  Central Valley Health District 
 
 
The meeting was called to order. 
 
Minutes were presented by DuWayne from the previous meeting of April 9, 2019 .  No changes were 
noted minutes were approved as read. 
 
Treasure Report:  Sue provided a treasurers report and indicated there is currently a balance of 
$9,110.34.   Motion was made by Frank to accept the report as read, Cpt. Hertz second the motion and 
motion carried. 
 
Old Business: 
 

 Jed provided an update on Pat Sands emergency preparedness buckets, Jed indicated that Pat 
is  working with local vendors on getting the pricing of the bucket items reduced to a manageable 
amount and should have prices finalized by next week.   
 

 Holly discussed Everbridge and stated roughly 500-550 people are signed up on the system.  
John brought up ways to promote the system suggesting perhaps going on Voice of the Valley 
or attending events such as back to school nights to promote registration. 

 
New Business:   

 
 The Open Door Center in Valley City is in need of an emergency exercise Frank & Sue will 

contact them to see what the status is of this 
 Frank made mention that the work group for the Radio SIRN 20/20 project is in need of 

members if anyone is interested 
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Next meeting will be held October 8th, 2019 at 10:00 am in the Basement of the Courthouse. 
 
With no other business, DuWayne adjourned the meeting. 
 
Minutes respectfully submitted by: 
Sue Lloyd 
LEPC Coordinator 


